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Dear Mafalda, 
 
 
Thank you to CIF AU and AfDB for providing additional information and facilitating calls on this project. 
 
We are content to approve the re-allocation of funds requested by the Government of Morocco and 
AfDB. Overall, we are satisfied that CTF finance is needed to ensure wind continue to be considered and 
taken forward as a key renewable energy source in Morocco. However, we request the AfDB to consider 
what additional support they can provide to the Government of Morocco to ensure viability and 
sustainability of wind in Morocco in the future. 
 
Regards, 
 
Abu. 
 

 

Abu Zaki 
Climate Finance and Policy Manager 
International Climate Change, Policy and Finance 
3 Whitehall Place, London, SW1A 2AW. 
Email: abu.zaki@beis.gov.uk; Telephone: +44 (0)300 068 5300   
www.gov.uk/beis | https://twitter.com/beisgovuk 
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